November 10, 2011

VIA: Regular Mail and Email

Mr. Glenn A. Boles Airspace Program Manager FAA Airports SW Region 2601 Meacham Blvd. Fort Worth, Texas 76137

Re:

Request for Airspace Determination Extension for Central Texas Airport, Elgin, Texas 2010-ASW-354-NRA

Dear Mr. Boles;

We would like to formally request an extension to the existing Determination of Landing Area Proposal dated May 12, 2010 for Central Texas Airport located in Elgin, Texas, 2010-ASW-354-NRA.

We look forward to meeting with you in person or by telephone and discussing any additional information or questions that you may have.

We thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Best regards;

CENTRAL TEXAS AIRPORT, LLC

James R. Carpenter

Cc: Teri Bruner, Mike Nicely, Cody Fussell, Jerry Hooper